
From: Kris Nicholl
To: Mike Applegarth
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Support limiting high density housing
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 11:39:42 AM
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Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 11:35 PM
To: Kris Nicholl
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support limiting high density housing
 
I REQUEST THAT THE CITY COUNCIL PASS THE PROPOSED AMENDMENTS to limit high 
density housing east of was at h. Can’t we please stop this massive amount of development in our 
county. 

Leslie Feinauer
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